
Travis Wright 

 

 

RE: 2022 SPBA Board Nomination 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I would like to express my interest in maintaining my current board position for the Southern 

Peninsula Basketball Association. 

 

Having had the opportunity to be president of SPBA for the past 12mths, I have been able to see first 

hand the impact that this club can have on a community.  Working with the current board and our 

leadership team, I feel that we have been able to work together, elevate our offering and continue 

to challenge each other to improve. 

 

As the leader of this board, I feel fortunate to have played a part in supporting many of the activities 

that we have undertaken that have enabled all parts of our community have access to our game. 

 

Secondly, I feel that we have a lot of unfinished business.  With the facilities projects underway, our 

holiday and development programs having record numbers and the growth of our representative 

team we have created pathways for our kids to develop their game, be amongst friends and 

celebrate their growth and success. 

 

With the endorsement of our community, I would love the opportunity to continue my leadership 

and support of our association. 

 

Should you have any questions or require any further information, please don’t hesitate to give me a 

call to discuss. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Travis Wright 

 


